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June 30, 2011 

Mr. Michael Leaon
 
Mr. Harinder Singh
 
California Energy Commission
 
1516 Ninth Street
 
Sacramento CA 95814 

RE: Changes in Regulations on Docket #09-AAER-2 

Dear Mr. Leaon and Mr.Singh: 

My Company, J's Communications, has been in business since 1991 and we service hundreds of customers in 
the agriculture, construction, trucking and other industries with two-way radios and systems. I am writing 
because of my concern over the proposed rule changes in a short two years. 

The type of products I se'll typically last for a long period of time, (5-10 years), and are expensive for any 
customer to purchase. If my customers are forced to buy a different battery besides a Ni-Cad, they must buy a 
different charger as well. This will create quite a lot of unnecessary confusion, unnecessary cost and 
continuous conversations on "why". 

Many of my Public Safety customers simply do not have budgets to replace working equipment due to the
 
many cuts on the State and Federal levels. Please consider an alternative to the proposed changes.
 

Is it possible to consider extending the deadline out additional years, if you must push this through at all? This 
would be advantageous to us as a small business operating in California. 

As with most small business, if my customers do not have the funds to purchase equipment, there is no need 
for me to sell it thus potentially closing a business that has been in service for 20 years and adding to the 
unemployment rate. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
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